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April 3rd, 2020 

 
To Members of our Iowa Falls CSD Community: 
 
Even though we are in the middle of a mass shutdown, our district still needs to 
move forward with some decisions involving our facilities.  The Iowa Falls 
Community School District is looking for parents, community members and staff 
members to serve on a District Facility Committee.  The initial goal of this group will 
be to provide feedback to the Board of Education based on the recent Facility 
Assessment completed by KCL Engineering and DeNovo Construction. 
 
Due to the recent national and local health concerns, this group will need to meet 
virtually.  We would like to have our first meeting in late April, with a follow-up 
meeting to be scheduled two weeks later.  The first meeting will focus on a review of 
the Facility Assessment.  The date and times of these meetings have yet to be 
scheduled, due to the unknown meeting recommendations that may be put out by 
the state. 
 
At this time, we are simply asking for interested individuals to reply to a Google 
Form.  We will most likely use the Zoom platform for this meeting, which allows 
individuals to join either by computer/tablet (preferred method) or by cell phone.  
The link for completing the Google Form is: 
 

https://forms.gle/HmvdD9iSmtMJwEmK6 
 
 
While the Board of Education values the input of all stakeholders, it may not be 
feasible to form this committee with all interested applicants.  All "applications" will 
be reviewed by the Administrative team to create a manageable team that 
represents the diversity of our school and community.  All individuals who respond 
to this form will receive a response on whether or not they have been selected to be 
on this committee. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration in helping provide feedback for our 
facilities and future needs. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tony Neumann 
Superintendent 
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